11/3/2020 News from ACBL Unit 498

San Mateo Unit 498 July 2020
The Unitizer

www.unit498.com

Message from the
President...
Janelle Van Rensselaer

July 2020

Thanks to the generous donations from our members we have raised over
$6,900 for the Alzheimer’s Association during the 2020 campaign with more

pledges on the way. This year the LONGEST WEEKEND was on June 20th

and 218t and we had games both days, 35 tables! THANK YOU Raad Bunni
and Jennifer Kuhn for hosting and directing!!

Winners on Saturday in the 499er section were Gloria Halliday and Marie Horn
with a 65.97% and Katie and Jeanie Kwong with a 59.95% game. In the Open
game Roger Dewes and Ted Richmond had a 61.71% game and Phil and
Jennifer Kuhn had a 61.51% game!

On Sunday, winners in the 499er game were Camele Wanat and Jeanie Kwong
with a 67.36% game and Bob Farkas and Bob Gleason with a 61.81% game.
In the Open game, Ayako Narumi and Aster Wu had a 63.49% game, and both
Arline and Jim Van Ness and Jim and Pat Leary had a 58.33% game!!

Congratulations to all of our winners and players that supported this event.
Proceeds from playing in both games (a $1 per person per game) are being
donated to the Alzheimer’s Association.
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Jackie Lowenberg and her team have a few more opportunities for you to
contribute to the cause. Please look for her message this week!! You can also
show your support by donating to our ACBL Alzheimer’s team “Unit 498 and
The Peninsula Team” at
https://act.alz.org/site/TR/LongestDay2020/ThelLongestDay?
team_id=585502&pg=team&fr_id=13035.

We are going to start the 2020/2021 Mentor/Mentee games, virtually, on July

oth at 7:00 pm. If you would like to participate please email Sue Papilion at
suepapilion@icloud.com or Janelle Van Rensselaer at

janellevanr@janellevanr.com. This is a great way to learn and BBO is an
excellent venue for you review and replay the hands.

Congratulations to Dan Raider on becoming a Diamond Life Master and
Stephanie Singer on becoming a Ruby Life Master!! Well done!!

To see a current schedule of lessons, games and times, go to the website,
www.unit498.com. Please play in these games and support our clubs!!

| hope you are all well and | look forward to seeing you virtually at the tables!!

Stay safe, stay well.
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